From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent:  9/7/2011 2:17:01 PM

To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); Michelle Cooke (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov)
(mlc@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcec:
Subject: FW: SmartMeter Photos

More pics

From: Castillo, Gustavo

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 11:47 AM
To: Cottengim, Tim

Subject: SmartMeter Photos

Tim

Per your request, here are a couple pictues of one of the SmartMeters involved in the EPA incident.

<<L,..>> <<L.>>
Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Gustavo Castillo
Supervisor

San Carlos Gas Service
Int: 626-7428

Ext: (650) 598-7428
<L, >>
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